
Dave Barthelmy 

From: TOM LOOMIS [dakotamatrix@msn.com]

Sent: Saturday, May 31, 2008 10:59 AM

To: justin@the-vug.com; David Barthelmy

Subject: update

05/31/2008

Hi Folks, 

 

We updated last Thursday with 36 new additions. Several of the specimens are from the Philadelphia Academy of Sciences collection. 
There are several rare species still remaining. In addition to this update we are still uploading at least 5 minerals a day to the "back 

room" galleries. 
 

Here's the link to the update:  

 
http://www.dakotamatrix.com/category.asp?ID=6&specimen_code2=05/29/2008 

 
thanks 

Tom 

 
 

 
 

 


